Marke, Geoff

s o]
From: Weckenborg, Scott
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 12:25 PM
To: Marke, Geoff
Subject: RE: question on monthly water testing

Good afternoon Geoff,

Even though Raytown Water Company purchases water from Kansas City PWS, Raytown Water Company also meets the
definition of a public water system. Since Raytown Water Company is a consecutive system and does not treat drinking
water, they are responsible for meeting the following distribution system monitoring requirements:

15 Routine bacteriological (Total Coliform/E. coli) samples every month.

2 Routine disinfection byproducts [total trihalomethanes (TTHM) and haloacetic acids {HAAS5)] samples every
guarter.

30 Lead and Copper samples every 3 years.

These schedules can be accessed along with more information about Raytown Water Company on Missouri Drinking
Water Watch. https://www.dnr.mo.gov/DWW/J5P/SearchDispatch

Then type in the water system name or PWS ID number you are interested in searching. Then click on the Water System
number like highlighted yellow below.
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Then click on Sample Schedules/FANLs/Plans link in yellow font on the top left of the Water System Detail Page to view
the active sample schedules for Raytown.

| hope this helps and if you have any more questions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Scott Weckenborg

Missouri Department of Natural Rescurces
Public Drinking Water Monitoring Section
Bacteriological & Chemical Monitoring Unit
P.O. Box 176, Jefferson City, MO 65102-0176
Phone: 573-526-1124 Fax: 573-751-3110
scott. weckenborg@dnr.mo.qov
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We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources.
Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.

From: Marke, Geoff <Geoff.Marke@opc.mo.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 3:22 PM

To: Weckenborg, Scott <scott.weckenborg@dnr.mo.gov>
Subject: question on monthly water testing

Scott,

Your name has been forwarded to me as somebody who could answer some questions | have about DNR'’s
requirements regarding water testing. The specific question | have has to do with the Raytown Water Company, a
distribution only company that buys its water from the City of Kansas City. In this example, who tests the water? Is it
Raytown, KC, or both? Any insight would be greatly appreciated.

Best regards,

Geoff Marke

Chief Economist .
Missouri Office of the Public Counsel
(314) 956-4487 cell

(573 751-5563 office
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